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Question 1 

Councillor Bob Matthews, Credenhill Ward 

Please confirm that when the outcome of the Blueschool House investigation is reported to 

you if you are not FULLY satisfied with the outcome that you will not hesitate to recommend 

the matter be referred to an appropriate body of your choice for a wider and more in-depth 

investigation to take place. The public and media have shown interest in this most serious 

issue and are monitoring the situation closely 


